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Fort Bend County Clerk Announces  
Thank A Veteran Program 

 
 
County Clerk Laura Richard is proud to introduce the More Than Words – Thank a Veteran 
Program to honor the over 27,000 veterans located in our county. The Fort Bend County Clerk’s 
Thank a Veteran Program is a partnership with local merchants to show our appreciation to those 
men and women who have bravely served our country. When veterans file their DD-214 discharge 
documents at the County Clerk’s office, they will be provided with a free ID card that will allow them to 
receive discounts with participating merchants.   
 
“The chances are high that you know someone who has served in the military. It may be a family 
member, neighbor, friend, or a co-worker,” said Clerk Richard. “I am proud to provide free and 
discounted services in my office and facilitate local businesses to offer their own special services to 
those who have served so selflessly today and in the past.” 
 
The launch of the program will be on November 9th, 2023. Businesses interested in joining the 
program are encouraged to visit the County Clerk’s Thank a Veteran Program website at 
WWW.FBCTX.GOV/MORETHANWORDS for more information, forms, and to view the list of 
participating businesses. The County Clerk’s office will be closed in observance of Veteran’s Day on 
Friday, November 10th, 2023. 
 
 
 
For more information regarding Active Military and Veteran services offered by the Fort Bend County 
Clerk, please visit the website at WWW.FBCTX.GOV, click on County Clerk under the Government 
tab, and then our Records Division section. 
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